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Ariana Costa

From: doglawyer <doglawyer@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 5:53 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to bills

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I oppose the following: 
H5436 
H5443 
H5651 
H5652 
H5654 
H5889 
H5890 
H5891 
 
Responsible gun owners are not the problem. 
 
I have noticed that when we assemble at the Statehouse the 2nd Amendment people are peaceful. 
We do have rights.  If you take away those rights, you are giving the criminals more power.   
 
Debra Vierra Murphy 
Jamestown, R.I. 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
 


